WARNING TOWN OF GUILDHALL ANNUAL TOWN MEETING MARCH 5, 2024

The citizens of the Town of Guildhall who are legal voters in the Annual Town Meeting are hereby warned and notified to meet at the Guild Hall on Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at 7:00 pm, to transact the following business, viz:

- 1. To hear and act on the reports of Town Officers and to accept the Guildhall Annual 2023 Town Report.
- 2. Shall the Town vote to collect its 2024 taxes up to and including October 15, 2024, by the Town Treasurer?
- 3. Shall the Town vote to authorize its auditors to print in the Town Report the names of delinquent taxpayers with the amounts and years owed?
- 4. Shall the Town authorize its Selectboard to incur debts for temporary loans, in anticipation of taxes for the year?
- 5. Shall the Town vote to use the 2023 General Fund surplus to pay expenses until 2024 tax monies become available?
- 6. Shall the Town vote to continue to hold Town Meeting in the evening, beginning at 7:00 P.M.?
- 7. Shall the Town vote to approve a budget of \$ 278,284.41 and set a tax rate in accordance with that budget?

Given unto our hands this 18th day of January 2024.

Gary Brown, Selectboard Chair

Fason Sterling, Selectboard Clerk

lohn Orlowski, Selectboard Vice-Chair

M (Ozlushi)

Attest: George Blakeslee, Town Clerk